
Dear Parents & Students, 

 

Welcome back to a new school year. I’d like to take this 

opportunity to introduce myself to you. My name is Mrs. Jodi 

Guido. I’m very excited to be your fifth grade teacher for the 

upcoming school year. 

 

This is my 22nd year as a fifth grade teacher. My 

philosophy is that each student can succeed when parents, 

teacher and student work together. Positive relationships are 

important to every child’s learning and I will do my best to keep 

you informed and help you stay connected to what’s happening in 

our classroom throughout the year.  

 

In fifth grade I stress that students show respect, 

responsibility, and safety. We will work hard to establish positive 

relationships with peers and teachers and develop or maintain 

organizational skills and good work habits from the first day of 

school to the last day of school.  

 

 

We have an exciting year ahead of us. I look forward to 

working with each of you! Enjoy the rest of the summer. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs. Guido 

 

 


